
The Friends of the Piazza (Bucket) Fountain  
are inviting everyone who cares about saving  
this public open space from being built on and  
protecting the fountain in its current location to  
come along and add your support to the efforts  
of local residents who’ve been paying for the  
upkeep of the water sculpture for 20yrs.

Thu 23rd May - 6.00 - 7.30pm
Staycity Aparthotels - Liverpool Corn Exchange, 
Drury Lane, Liverpool, UK

Please come along and bring a friend. In this struggle to protect this at-risk public open 
space and make sure the fountain stays where it was built we need all the support and 
help we can get. We look forward to seeing you there.

Sign the Petition  

www.change.org/p/liverpool-city-council-save-the-bucket-fountain

Register here https://bit.ly/30bq9jB

/PiazzaFountain


